FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL AND

PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION

JOINT SPECIAL MEETING

LAFAYETTE ROOM, CITY HALL

NOVEMBER 19, 2001

6:00 P.M.

City Council

Present:

Mayor Milo McBryde

Councilmembers Marshall Pitts, Jr. (At-Large); Anne D. Fogleman (At-Large); Bobby Hurst (At-Large); Mable C. Smith (District 2); Robert A. Massey, Jr. (District 3); Nat Robertson (District 5); Mark C. Kendrick (District 6); Curtis Worthy (District 7); Donald G. Talbot (District 8); Rollin Shaw (District 9)

City Council

Absent:
Betty Milligan (District 1) and Darrell J. Haire (District 4)

PWC Present:
Robert W. Saunders, Chairman; Vance B. Neal, Vice Chairman; Wilson A. Lacy, Secretary; Milton R. Wofford, Treasurer

Others Present:
Steve Blanchard, General Manager




PWC Staff




Roger L. Stancil, City Manager




Amanda P. Little, Interim City Attorney




City Staff




Media Representatives

Chairman Saunders called the meeting to order.

1.
APPROVAL OF AGENDA

Upon motion by Commissioner Wofford, seconded by Commissioner Neal, the agenda was approved unanimously.

2.
Discussion of PWC Pay Plan.

Mayor McBryde recognized Roger Stancil, City Manager, who reviewed an outline of key policy issues involved and a timetable for future budgets.

Chairman Saunders introduced Mr. William (Bill) R. Reigel, Director of Consulting, Hay Group.  Mr. Reigel presented an overview of the 2000 PWC Compensation Review and received questions from councilmembers.  Some of the concerns raised were:

· Did this include the cost of living.

· Difficulty recruiting for top five positions at present salaries.

· What motivated employees in top five positions to stay.

· How many in the top five positions have been replaced within the past five years.

· Some employees have been underpaid – salaries not in the ballpark.

· Was other considerations given or alternatives or other ways to bring those positions up to the marketing level.

· Timing issue.

· Budgeting considerations.

· Think it should be done in moderation.

· If it was in the budget, it was hid.

· General Manager salary should not have been included in pay plan.

Mayor McBryde noted the Council had another meeting at 7:00 p.m., and stated he would like to meet again with PWC to continue the discussion of the PWC pay plan.

Upon motion by Commissioner Neal, seconded by Commissioner Lacy and unanimously approved, the meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

______________________________
______________________________

JANET C. JONES
MARSHALL B. PITTS, JR.

City Clerk
Mayor
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